
 

 

 
Ref: CS/Fin-0088/2024 
 
The General Manager,        November 29, 2024 
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited, 
Stock Exchange Building, 
Stock Exchange Road, 
Karachi. 
 
Subject: Fraudulent Usage of name of IGI Finex Securities Limited on Social Media Platforms/WhatsApp 

Groups 
 
Dear Sir, 

With reference to the subject matter, we, IGI Holdings Limited being the holding company of IGI Finex Securities 
Limited (a wholly owned subsidiary of IGI Holdings Limited), hereby notify that it has come to our attention that 
unauthorized individuals have created fake and misleading social media platforms/WhatsApp groups under the name 
“G45 IGIL Securities Discussion,” impersonating IGI Finex Securities Limited. We would like to categorically state 
that these groups are NOT in affiliation with or endorsed by IGI Finex Securities Limited, its associated companies 
or its holding company - IGI Holdings Limited. We are actively investigating this matter and have already initiated 
legal actions to address false usage of name of IGI Finex Securities Limited.  

Additionally, a fraudulent mobile application titled “IGIL” has been published on Google Play Store, falsely 
representing IGI Finex Securities Limited. This app is not authorized by IGI Finex Securities Limited, its associated 
companies or its holding company - IGI Holdings Limited. IGI Finex Securities Limited has also notified of the 
fraudulent activity by publishing a Public Notice on its website attached herein as “Annexure A”. 

We intimate all investors and general public to please verify the authenticity of any social media platforms/WhatsApp 
groups and/or accounts claiming association with IGI Finex Securities Limited, its associated companies or its holding 
company - IGI Holdings Limited before taking any investment and / or monetary decisions and to take necessary 
precautionary steps for identification of person(s)/company involved therein. If in doubt, please contact IGI Finex 
Securities Limited on 021 111 444 001 directly to confirm any communications. 

Any material information will be disclosed to the stakeholders when deemed necessary in accordance with the laws 
and regulations applicable to IGI Finex Securities Limited, its associated companies or its holding company - IGI 
Holdings Limited.   
 
This message is being issued in public interest. 
 
You may please inform the TRE certificate Holders of the Exchange, accordingly.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
For IGI Holdings Limited 
 

 
Saniya Saeed Khan 
Company Secretary 
Cc: 

Director 
Company Law Division, 
Securities and Exchange 
Commission of Pakistan , 
Islamabad 

Director 
Enforcement Department 
Securities and Exchange 
Commission of Pakistan, 
Islamabad  
 

Director 
Securities Market Division 
Securities and Exchange 
Commission of Pakistan, 
Islamabad 

Executive Director/HOD 
Offsite-II Department 
Supervision Division 
Securities and Exchange 
Commission of Pakistan, 
Islamabad 

  



 

 

Annexure A 
 

 


